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Mtgs Moved To Wednesdays 
The board voted at the last meeting to change our 

meeting day from Thursday to Wednesday, and to move the 
location to Twiliger’s Tavern downtown from the elementary 
school.  The times will stay the same.  While not a unanimous 
vote, the majority does rule. 

Library Donation 

Your club recently had the pleasure of welcoming Sandy 
Chavez, City Librarian, to a club meeting for a program.  She 
provided information regarding the library and how many 
people still use it.  She also spoke of acquiring new pc’s, and 
thanked our club for previous donations. 

She then requested a donation from us for more e-books.  
We have donated funds for the past 4 years to this program.  
After the regular meeting, the board voted to donate $2,000 
to the program.  Shown below is Treasurer Mike Danek 
presenting the check to Sandy recently. 

 

January Spaghetti Dinner 

We served 141 dinner, had plenty of help from the club.  A 
good service project.  Remember, 2/18 is the next one and 
we’ll need help then too.  Any time after 4:00pm. 
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Future Events 
Take note of these events and dates in 

order for you to participate! 

Jan 21, 2020: Spaghetti dinner at 
Medthodist Church. 

Jan 22: Regular meeting at Twiliger’s 

Feb 5-8: Lions Poker at Even Center, Lansing 

Feb 12: Regular meeting & board meetings 
at Twiliger’s 

Feb 18: Spaghetti dinner at Methodist 
Church 

Feb 19: Regular breakfast meeting at 
Twiliger’s 

Feb 26: Regular meeting at Twiliger’s 

Mar 11: Regular & board meetings at 
Twiliger’s 

Mar 18: Regular breakfast meeting at 
Twiliger’s 

Mar 20-22: District 11-C2 Convention at 
Comfort Inn in Mt Pleasant. 

Mar 25: Regular meeting at Twiliger’s 

Apr 8: Regular & board meetings at 
Twiliger’s 

Apr 15: Regular breakfast meeting at 
Twiliger’s 

Apr 22: Regular meeting at Twiliger’s 

 
It’s great being a Lion 

Ask someone to join 
today 

Laingsburg Lions 
Newsletter 

Paws For A Cause 
Paws for a Cause’s representative was our 

guest speaker at the November 14 meeting.   
Much valuable information was given 

about this great program and what it can 
do to help blind and disabled persons. 

She did make note that PFAC was not in 
competition with our own Leader Dogs for 
the Blind.  Afterwards, she was presented 
with a speaker’s gift 

Xmas at Ovid 
Our club held it’s annual Christmas party 

meeting at the Ovid Lions Hall on Decem- 
ber 14. 

Chairpersons Lori St. Clair and Deanna 
Schuman set the stage for a fun night with 
two Lions puzzles and a silent auction.  This 
coupled with a great dinner made for a fun 
evening for those that attended. 

Board Action 
Your board voted to give the LCS $1,000 

for their trip, and also $1,000 for another 
gaga pit at the elementary school giving 
them 2.  They voted to give $200 to a youth 
rabbit/squirrel hunt group for prizes for the 
kids, they also purchased 2 more tickets for 
the LEAF raffle with the same stipulations as 
in the past. 

It was also announced that Springtime 
Festival raffle tickets are being distributed by 
Chair Lori St. Clair now, and to start selling 
them.  Remember, we have a big prize this 
year along with cash awards to winners. 

In other board activity, meeting places 
and days were discussed again, as well as 
our next poker event which is coming up 
real soon. 


